
 
NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE OF SEALED BIDS 

The Benton County Board of Supervisors will be accepting sealed bids for a meeting to be held on 

Tuesday, June 28, 2022 at 9:30 a.m. for replacement of the steam boiler in the Benton County Courthouse 

located at 111 E 4th St. Vinton, IA  

Go to https://www.bentoncountyia.gov/public-notices 

All bids must be filed in the office of the Benton County Auditor no later than 4:30 p.m. on Monday, June 

27, 2022.  You can also email them to: hrippel@bentoncountyia.gov or mail to: 

Benton County Auditor’s Office 

Hayley Rippel 

Attn: Sealed Bids for Boiler 

P.O. Box 549 

Vinton, Iowa 52349 

Questions should be directed to Rick Wood, Benton County Maintenance Supervisor at 319-472-4985. 
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